May 25th, 2015

BEAVER CREEK HUNT CLUB

•••••

Memorial Day 2015 Work Weekend

SUCCESS!!! SUCCESS!!! SUCCESS!!!

- * New Construction
- * Electrical Upgrades
- * Soil Samples
- * Food Plots

The 2015 Memorial Day work weekend was a triple success, no trips to the emergency room, no equipment breakdowns, and many completed projects.

The crew was comprised of Bill Johnson, Bill Wadsworth, Max Wadsworth, Pat Goggin, Ed Smith, Lynne Smith, Curt Hatch, and Boyd Busby. Everyone worked hard, except for Boyd who was feeling puny, and a lot was accomplished.

Projects

Thanks to Bill, Bill, and Max the cook shack is a little closer to being completely enclosed. Great job guys! Door and paint coming soon.



Thanks to Curt and Max 10 soil samples were collected. That's Curt and Max in the distance at Food Plot #1,





Thanks to Ed and Lynne the empty firewood rack is no longer empty, the box stands are clean and wasp free, and locks are lubricated.

Thanks to Pat and Ed several campsites were upgraded to 30 amp service, we now have a light in the camp well house, a new light in the cook shack, and a new exhaust fan in the bathroom. Special shout out to Curt for digging that trench!





A total of 11 iron clay pea food plots and corn at the garden spot were planted. Thanks Curt, Max, Ed, and Linda for your help.



CONGRATULATIONS TO MAX WADSWORTH 2014-15 BIG BUCK CONTEST WINNER!!!